
WOODLAND PARK PUBLIC 
SCHOOLS 
School #1 

665 McBride Ave, Woodland Park, New Jersey 07424  

Telephone: 973-317-7770                                                                                                     Fax: 973-317-7773 
___________________________________________________________________________________ 
Mrs. Mireya Gutierrez, M.Ed.                                                   Email:mgutierrez@wpschools.org 
Director of Early Childhood Education  

Dear Parents/Guardians:  

The New Jersey Department of Health and Senior Services (N.J.A.C. 8:57-4.19) mandates that  
Pre-K students receive the seasonal flu vaccine each year by December 31st.  Students who 
have not received the vaccine will be excluded from the preschool program until March 31st .  

Influenza Vaccine- Children 6 months through 59 months of age enrolled in a preschool  
program must annually receive at least one dose between September 1 and December 31 of  
each year.  

The students must have the influenza vaccine and provide documentation from their primary  
care provider.  

Please have your Primary Care Provider complete the bottom portion of this letter and send it  
after your child has received the vaccination. If you have any questions, please contact me 973- 
317-7734.  

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter.  

Sincerely,  

Preschool Nurses  

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Student________________________________________ Date____________________      

The above named student has received the Influenza vaccine on _______________________  

(Month, day, year)  

Primary Care Provider   
Signature/Stamp____________________________________________ 

 


